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NALA CONVENTION:


What a whirlwind summer it has been!   From North Carolina, THERESA IRVIN, CLA,  SHARON ROBERTSON, CLAS, DARLENE PATZ, CP, ERIN BURRIS, CP, MARY HAGGERTY, CLA, CINDY FRYE, SYLVIA FORSYTH, AMY HILL, CLA and I attended the NALA Convention in Kansas City, Missouri, July 13 -16.  We had a wonderful time and many hilarious experiences. (Look out for cab drivers in Kansas City!!!) Be watching for pictures and articles about the convention.

MID YEAR SEMINAR-CLA/CP REVIEW COURSE

The Mid Year Seminar, CLA/CP Review Course is scheduled for September 16th and 17th at the Embassy Suites in Greensboro.  We have a great line up of speakers.  Please go to our website at www.ncparalegal.org for a copy of the brochure and registration forms if you have not received them in the mail.  


We have been approved by NALA for .6 Continuing Legal Education units toward maintenance of the Certified Legal Assistant Credential.  NCPA’s Mid-Year Seminar has also been approved by the North Carolina State Bar Board of Paralegal Certification for Continuing Paralegal Education in the amount of 5.0 hours of general CPE credits and 1.0 professional responsibility CPE Credits.  The CLA/CP Review Course meets requirements for 1.1 CLE units toward maintenance of the CLA credential.

RISK MANAGEMENT FOR PARALEGALS

Lawyers Mutual and The Guilford Paralegal Association present “Risk Management for Paralegals” on August 11, 2005, at the Sheraton Four Seasons on High Point Road in Greensboro.  This is a FREE seminar and will provide 3 hours of CPE for professional responsibility.  Contact Lawyers Mutual Liability, P.O. Box 1929 Cary, NC 27512 to register or fax your information to (919) 677-9641.



THE ASHEVILLE AREA PARALEGAL ASSOCIATION

           Terry Irvin, CLA attended the Asheville Area Paralegal Association (AAPA) First Annual Officer Installation Banquet and Ceremony. It was held  Saturday, June 11, 2005.  Our own  Marilyn Moran was the Keynote Speaker!  Terry reports this was a WONDERFUL event. The paralegal community should be so proud of AAPA for all they have accomplished. And NCPA is so very proud of Marilyn!

          The newly elected President, Elizabeth Stallings led the evening and the officers were installed by District Court Judge Patricia Kaufman-Young. Marilyn gave an excellent, motivating and historical address.  They had awards, goodie bags, vendors and music - not to mention a very nice meal. It was a first class event and this organization has a solid foundation.


ALAMANCE COUNTY PARALEGAL ASSOCIATION


The Alamance County Paralegal Association will be celebrating its 10th Anniversary with dinner and a program to be presented by Jim Blackburn who was the prosecutor in the Jeffrey McDonald murder case (he did a general session at the Annual Meeting and Seminar in Wrightsville Beach this past spring).  The meeting will be September 20th at Carver’s Restaurant in Graham.  Anyone interested in attending should contact Jo Ella Johnson for more information at (336) 227-8851.

SEE YOU ALL IN SEPTEMBER!   

Belinda
